
 

VCCO IMPORTANT NOTICE 

SUMMER HOURS FOR NEWARK OFFICE 

 

WALK-IN CLIENTS WILL REQUIRE AN 
APPOINTMENT TO MEET WITH INTAKE 

AND INVESTIGATIVE STAFF ON 
WEDNESDAYS AND FRIDAYS. 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

We apologize for any inconvenience, but due to staffing challenges 
and high case volume, we have to maximize efficiencies. 

 

An appointment can also be requested by email 
at njvictims@njvictims.org


